
67th Legislative Assembly Special 2021 Session 

Joint Technical Correction 

 

Representatives, I am in full support of HB 1511. It is a good bill and should be 

passed.  

I urge this 67th Special Session to support Medical Freedom in North Dakota, this 

is the right thing to do. I do not want any mandates in North Dakota, a mandate is 

not law and I will not Comply.  

I believe a business does not have the legal authority to ask me if I have gotten 

the shot. I do think there will be lawsuits coming and I think these businesses will 

lose the lawsuit and will end up losing business. I hope a business in North Dakota 

does not do this because in the end I do think there will be a sign in their window 

(Going Out of Business).  

To avoid costly lawsuits and avoiding a business going out of business, pass HB 

1511. We the People of North Dakota will be watching and please do not Water 

Down these bills, in fact if possible, make them stronger. 

 

Thank You, Gordon Greenstein 

US Navy (Veteran) 

US Army (Retired) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


